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Year 13 Update on Summer examinations

Dear Parents/Carers,

You will have received your child’s examination timetable in a separate email this week, if you have not received
this, please contact the school at exams@corbytechnicalschool.org. Students have also been given a paper copy.

As we outlined in previous communications, information regarding the examinations can be reviewed here, this
area of the website also contains our master exam timetable should a student misplace their individual one.

May holiday revision

Students are welcome to attend school to use our facilities between 9.00am and 3.00pm during the holidays.
Students can be in casualwear whilst using the school to revise but are expected to meet business wear
expectations when attending an exam. Students will be supervised whilst on site and will be required to sign in
and out at school reception. They will be permitted to come and go as they please.

Examinations taking place during the holidays

Students should arrive by 8.30am for a morning examination and by 12.30pm for an afternoon examination.
School will be open from 8.00am on examination days and a complimentary breakfast and lunch will be provided
for students. It is vital that students arrive on time for their examinations. If there are any issues on the day, for
example, an unexpected road closure that will make a student late, please call reception as soon as possible on
01536 213100.

Next term
All students are expected to attend as normal after the holidays. Students will still be welcome to use our
facilities after-school until 5.00pm on a Tuesday to Thursday to revise.

Results Day
Results Day for A-level examinations is Thursday 18" August 2022. More details will follow towards the end of
the examination period.

If you have any queries regarding examinations or assessments, please do not hesitate to contact the school at
enquiries@corbytechnicalschool.org for the attention of Mr Gourlay, Assistant Principal. If you have any other
queries please contact Mr Hallas, Head of Sixth Form.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs A Reynolds
Principal
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